
From: Jana Spraberry
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Lost Tank
Date: Thursday, September 25, 2014 1:40:01 PM

Hello, Heather!  Received your message.  Please email me the photo and coordinates for found
 tank.  We actually lost three but one was a fiberglass water tank and it may not have survived the
 river trip…I have attached a photo of our location taken Monday before the tanks were lost on
 Tuesday.
 

 
Jana Spraberry
Office Administrator
PPC Operating Company, LLC
325-267-6046 (o)
325-370-3948 (c)
325-480-4954 (f)
jspraberry@plantationpetro.com
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